
WARMFIELD – CUM – HEATH PARISH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 

 HELD ON 

 WEDNESDAY 18TH MAY 2022 AT 6.30PM 

 

57/05/22. PRESENT 

Cllr Wilby J (Vice Chair), Gueli, Wood, Wallis, Sanderson and Wilby G. 

 

Parish Clerk-Tracy Johnson 

 

58/05/22. APOLOGIES 

Cllr Fisher, Vasey and Smith  

 

THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL. 

 

59/05/22. CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

 

Cllr Wilby J commented that the last 12 months had presented a number of challenges in 

relation to planning etc and to protect the area and Green Belt.  This were more manageable 

in relation to Covid and things were getting back to normal with events opening back up such 

as the Kite Festival, Summer Fair and Car Rallies etc.  The Parish Council had a healthy bank 

account and were in a good financial position.  Planning was a big focus as was the 

playground and playing field.  It had been a quiet 12 months at The Community Centre.  

District Cllr Blezard is retired earlier in May and this would be a big loss to the Community.  

Cllr Wilby J thanked all the Parish Councillors for their time. 

 

Cllr Wilby J stood down as Vice Chair and handed the meeting over to the Clerk.   

 

60/05/22. ELECTION OF CHAIR /DEPUTY CHAIR 

 

1. To elect a Chair 

Cllr Fisher was proposed by Cllr Sanderson and seconded by Cllr Wallis.  Cllr Fisher 

agreed to stand via the Clerk and was elected by way of a unanimous vote.   

 

2. To elect a Deputy Chair 

Cllr Wilby J was proposed by Cllr Wood and seconded by Cllr Gueli.  Cllr Wilby J 

agreed to stand and was elected by way of a unanimous vote.  

 

61/05/22. MEETING CLOSED  

 

The meeting closed at 6.40pm.   

 


